
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Notice to the public is hereby given that the Southwest Clean Air Agency (SWCAA) has made a 
preliminary determination to issue Air Discharge Permit SWCAA 16-3203 to Portco Packaging.  
This preliminary determination approves the addition of a new printing press and the re-installation 
of a carbon adsorption system for ozone emissions.  
 
The public has an opportunity to review and comment on the preliminary Air Discharge Permit.  All 
written or oral comments must be received by SWCAA within 30 days after this publication.  Final 
action by SWCAA to approve, modify, or deny the proposal will be taken within 10 days after the 
close of the comment period.  If there is a demonstrated significant public interest, a public meeting 
may be held at the close of the public comment period.  The material is available for review at 
11815 NE 99th Street, Suite 1294, Vancouver, Washington, Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m. 
to 5:30 p.m. or online at (http://www.swcleanair.org/permits/publiccomments.asp). 
 


